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Due to the closing of  the Tow n Court and moving some of our ordinance violat ions 
to the circuit  court four, Mr. Murphy recommended that w e update our dog running 
at large penalty section.  This w ill help clarify for the court and make it  easier to 
provide the various pieces of information in submitt ing cases.   
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